Sent: 29/09/2020 1:02:47 PM
Subject: FW: Objecting to DA2020/1039 - 15 Jubilee Avenue, Warriewood > Bus Depot

From: Christine Wadsworth <cwadsworthl@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, 27 September 2020 3:40 PM

To: Maxwell Duncan <maxwell.duncan@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Objecting to DA2020/1039 - 15 Jubilee Avenue, Warriewood > Bus Depot

Dear Mr Duncan,

I am writing to formally object to Application No DA2020/1039 for a bus depot at 15 Jubilee Avenue,
Warriewood.

I believe this will only put further strain on the roads and access to the Warriewood business area,
causing further delays and presenting a safety and traffic hazard.

The hours of operation proposed from 5am to 11pm will increase noise outside of normal business hours
and impact on local residents.

Council has previously undertaken stringent controls to minimise noise and traffic, to ensure the amenity of
local residents, this proposal does not take this into consideration.

Furthermore please advise why the residents of Foley St were not informed about this proposed
development?

Y ours sincerely,

Christine Wadworth
17/6 Foley St, Mona VSe



